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Dear City Council,

I am urging you to vote to approve Amendment 2 and 3 in order to fund
an Urban Tree Canopy and complete an inventory of public street trees
in 2023. You are in a special position to help protect Shoreline

trees and mitigate the effects of climate change on urban communities.
Sincerely,

Margaret Hartley
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